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As you will be aware the school will become part of the St John Bosco Multi Academy 

Company from September 1st, thank you for expressing your opinions and concerns and this 

will be passed on to the Governing Body as part of the consultation process. 

The Governing body would also like to congratulate Mr Ellicott on his appointment as the 

Permanent Deputy Head Teacher of St Mark`s Catholic Primary School. We wish him every 

success and would like to thank him for all his hard work and support that he has given 

towards our school.    

Finally, and very sadly, next half term will be my last at St John Bosco Catholic Primary 

School. In September, after 12 and a half very happy years, I am moving on to work as a 

Director of a Multi Academy Trust in Birmingham. I have loved working here and I will take 

with me many happy memories. St John Bosco is an exceptional school because of the talents 

the children bring with them. It has been a privilege to get to know them, to meet all of you 

and I know that we have had a remarkable journey.   

This is a very special place with the wonderful and hardworking staff, the children will 

continue to flourish. Please be reassured that there will be no change in the outstanding 

provision here.  

I am delighted that Mrs Grubham has been appointed as the Interim Headteacher/ Principal 

working alongside Mrs Briscoe and Mrs Hill. They are brilliant leaders and through their many 

strengths, complement each other. The school will be in excellent hands as it moves forward. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Edward Masterson NLE 

Executive Headteacher  
 

 

 
 
 
 

Head teacher: 
Mr E Masterson 

N.L.E. 
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